
I N C O R P O R A T E D  

November 15,2001 

Ms. Blanca Bayo, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 01 1130-TX 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

This letter amends my November 14, 2001 settlement proposal for the above 
docket number. 

Because we did not operated in Florida, and because we moved we inadvertently 
failed to file this return. I am now aware that the RAF is due by January 30th of 
every year and we have incorporated a computerized calendar prompt on Palm 
Pilot to remind us it is due. 

We agree to waive any objection to the administrative cancellation of our 
certificate should we fail to pay in accordance with our settlement offer, or the 
fine imposed by the commission. 

We offer $500 settlement in lieu of the $1,000 fine normally imposed. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
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